June 19, 1980

Mr. and Mrs. Casey Kazanjian
3301 Lewellyn Field Road
Olney, Maryland 20830

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kazanjian:

We are deeply grateful to you for your denation of the video
tape of Armenian Church Representatives welcoming Pope John Paul II
in Hashington, D.C.

It is truly a marvelous film and we plan to show it on several
appropriate occasions as well as share it with those of our parishes
that have Videw equipment. How kind of you to think of us and to
gift the church with such an important addition to our archives.

May God bless you for such a generous gift and for your evident
devotion to the Church.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manocogian
Primate



